Posted: February, 26, 2024, at about 1830 hrs;
GOOD EVENING ALL!!!!
The next FPA Board Meeting will be tomorrow, commencing at 1830 hrs and it will be a virtual meeting. All members may attend if you so desire or have something to present to the board. Please contact your FPA President Sandy Dunn at teppolygraph@gmail.com to obtain the link to the online board meeting.
On another note, the last round of 2024 dues invoices are mailed out or e-mailed out. Your 2024 Dues will be delinquent at the end of March. If you have not mailed in your 2024 FPA Dues, please do so ASAP. If you are not sure if you have paid or not, you may contact your FPA Treasurer, John Thorpe at Ltthorpe@iag.net and he will verify your dues status.
Everyone have a great rest of the evening. 
Your FPA President Sandy Dunn.

